St. Mary’s
Catholic School

November 15, 2016 Newsletter

Thanksgiving Feast

In the past, our kindergarten class has participated each year in a Thanksgiving Feast. We
are continuing this tradition, but this year we will include all grade levels. Our schoolwide
Thanksgiving Feast will take place on Tuesday, Nov. 22 at 11:00. The meal will be served in
the CCC and community members whom we would like to thank will be invited. We are
looking for parents to volunteer to help with preparation, serving and cleanup. If you are
available to help that morning, Mrs. Glenzer would appreciate any assistance. Many hands
make light work. Plus, it is a great way to earn volunteer hours while helping your school.

Safe Environment training required. Please call school to sign up.

Important Dates:
11/15 - 2" & 3" Grade Parent Lunch
Ms. Annette reads to grades 1-3
Preschool & Kindergarten to Milestones
SEAC Meeting 5:30
11/16 - Mass
11/18 - Venison Feed Bake Sale
Grades 1-5 to TES for South African
Music Ensemble
**Wear hunting apparel**
11/21 - Picture Retakes
11/22 - Thanksgiving Feast
Advent Wreath Raising
Thanksgiving Retreat
Maya Daigle's Birthday
12/2 - Home and School Family Night

Volunteer Opportunities:

*Bake for the Venison Feed Bake Salel!
Have bakery to school by 8 am on
November 15.

*Set up, serve, or clean up at
Thanksgiving Feast.

*Be a Parent Ambassador - call Mrs. Lee
for more details.

*We are looking for a Scrip Coordinator

*The kitchen is still looking for help
serving breakfast on Mondays in
November and December

*We are looking for people to help with
the reception in the CCC after the
Parish Advent Concert on Dec. 4. The
free will donation from the reception
will go to the school. Please call the
school if you are available.

*Would you like to help at our retreat on
Tuesday, Nov. 22? We are looking for
parents to help with a craft and a snack.
Please call the office if you can help.

*Help with Community Thanksgiving Dinner in

CCC on Thanksgiving day. Call Mrs. Pankow

for details.




